
 

 

VILLAGE OF LYNDON STATION 

Special Board Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, October 7, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

     A Special Village Board Meeting was called to order at 6:15 p.m. by President Ed Welsh.  Present 

were President Ed Welsh, Trustee Rebecca Coley and Trustee Jan Miller.  Also present was Village 

Clerk Lori J. Scully and Steve Klicko from Public Works. 

 

     The purpose of the meeting was to work on the 2022 Village Budget.  Trustee Jan Miller explained to 

the audience how the extent of the Village Budget works.   

 

     The Board and Clerk went through many items as the budget can be increased by $27,193.00.  The 

board will wait to see what the Fire Department Meetings with the Town of Kildare and Town of 

Lyndon will happen this week.  After a few hours of working on the 2022 Budget, the Board felt 

satisfied with the proposed amounts that they could end up with. 

        

     A motion to adjourn was made at 9:31 p.m. by Trustee Coley, seconded by Trustee Jan Miller; three 

ayes carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Lori J. Scully 

Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 


